
What a Week!
News of May 6

Planes, trains, automobiles and more! We’re studying 
transportation again this week.

     One More Month

Can you believe how close 
we are to the end of the 
year? 

The last week, each family 
will receive a packet with 
practice for those rainy 
summer days to keep 
learning in the summer. 

Combine that with reading 
and play for a perfect recipe 
for success next fall!

Special Guests 

Evan’s Grandma will 
guest read Monday.

Sammi’s dad will teach 
us about boats on 
Wednesday.

Metra will bring their 
train safety program on 
Friday.

Don’t forget our end of year 
extravaganza on May 26 from 
6:00 - 7:00 pm!

Warm weather this 
week! We will be 
outside every day. 
Dress for sweaty fun!


